
Attention

Planning Department, Engineering Department / Stormwater Operations and Planning

Please find attached our letter of objection to the above development at 33 Parr Avenue regarding stormwater that will 
detrimentally affect our property at 12 Reid Avenue North Curl Curl.

Kind Regards

Ruth McDougall

Email sent using Optus Webmail 

Sent: 24/02/2022 10:37:23 AM

Subject:
Objection to Development Application DA2021/1463 33 Parr Ave North Curl 
Curl

Attachments: Objection to DA2021 1463 33 Parr Ave North Curl Curl.pdf; 




